== Barney River Investments Ltd.

Mr. Rick Vukadinovich
Senior Consultant
Digital Future

1665 Victoria Park
Suite 1003

Toronto, ON M1R 5E5

July 21, 2004
Dear Rick:

We are writing to pass on our thanks to the team at Digital Future following the
installation of our new Nortel Norstar telephone system during our office move in
December 2003 and the integration of the AMICA offices in May 2004. In both
instances, the installation was carried out without any interruption to our work and
it was completed on time. You successfully helped us to choose the right product
for our specific needs and budget.

Please thank Paul Bowie who was efficient, accommodating and pleasant during
the whole process. We also appreciate all your patience during the training and
your continued support in answering our ongoing queries in a quick and timely
manner.

In addition, your assistance with the cabling, the change in telephone company
and providing us with OfficeWurx as contact for our computer support, proved to
be of tremendous help during our hectic office relocation.

We wish you and Digital Future every success in the future. Needless to say, we
would have no hesitation in recommending Digital Future to anyone requiring a
new telephone system.

Yours truly,

/%

Angela Santullo
Financial Controller
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